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April 5, 2017

Ms. Elise Striz, Project Manager

Decommissioning & Uranium Recovery Licensing Directorate

Division of Waste Management & Environmental Protection

Office of Federal & State Materials & Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

11545 Rockville Pike

Mail Stop T7-E18

Rockville, Maryland 20852-2738

Re: Revised Historic and Cultural Resources Report Ludeman SUA-1341 License Amendment
Dear Ms. Striz:

Please find the revised Historic and Cultural Resources report for Ludeman SUA-1341 Amendment from
Ethnoscience. The report has been revised to incorporate NRC comments and additional revisions based on
conversations with the contractor and the Wyoming SHPO.

Elise could you please forward this CD with the electronic information to Kellee Jamerson. | am not sure the
mailing address | have is correct for Kellee. The information contained on the CD is Confidential
Information Submitted under 10 CFR 2.390 Disclosure is Limited Under the National Historic
Preservation Act, Section 304 (16U.S.C. 470w-3(a)).

If you have any questions or need additional clarification on any information provided, please do not hesitate
to contact me at 307-233-6330.

Sincerely, ’ !: -

Scott Schierman
HSE Manager
Uranium One Americas

Uranium One USA, Inc.

907 N. Poplar Street, Suite 260

Casper, Wyoming 82601
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